
Webster County Health Department
723 1st Ave. South

Fort Dodge, Iowa 50501
515-573-4107     FAX: 515-955-1682

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Webster County Health Department is offering FREE preventive dental services to your child on 
Tuesday, August 6, 2019. A dental hygienist will provide a dental screening, fluoride varnish, dental 
sealants and education. A dental sealant is a tooth-colored coating applied to the chewing surfaces of 
back teeth and will help to prevent cavities that start in the pits and grooves of the teeth. This is a quick 
and easy process.

The hygienist will also be applying fluoride varnish to help prevent cavities and strengthen teeth.  
Fluoride and dental sealants are recommended by the American Dental Association, Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention and the US Surgeon General. Please feel free to discuss this option for services 
with your regular dental provider.  A report of what is found will be sent home with each child.

To schedule an appointment, please contact me at the Webster County Health Department at 
515-573-4107. Clinic will be held at North Union High School, 600 4th Ave, Armstrong.

Sincerely, 
Angie Halfwassen, RDH
Public Health Dental Hygienist
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